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September	19,	2017	

Dear	Neighbor:	

	

On	Friday,	October	6th,	a	special	educational	event	for	our	students	will	take	place	at	Arlington	Heights	School	District	25’s	
Administration	Building	(1200	South	Dunton	Avenue).	This	event	is	a	Historical	Reenactment	of	the	colonial	times	in	early	America.	

You	are	receiving	this	letter	because	you	are	our	neighbor,	and	there	are	some	happenings	involving	the	event	that	may	affect	you:	

These	happenings	are	as	follows:	

• On	Thursday,	October	5th,	the	reenactors	will	arrive	on	site	(1200	S.	Dunton	Avenue)	and	set	up	their	display/town.	The	
reenacted	colonial	town	will	be	set	up	in	the	south	field	of	the	Administration	Building’s	property.	

• The	reenactors	will	remain	on	property	overnight.	

• The	day	of	the	event:	

o Simulated	gunfire	will	be	heard	at	9:30	am	and	12:30	pm	as	the	reenactors	display	their	muskets	to	the	students.	

o The	police	are	aware	of	the	simulated	gunfire.	

o Throughout	the	day,	several	busses	will	drop	off	and	pick	up	students	on	Dunton	Avenue,	just	south	of	the	
Administration	Building.	

• This	event	is	not	open	to	the	public.	

If	you	have	any	questions	regarding	the	event	or	if	you	need	any	clarifications	as	far	as	what	to	expect,	please	contact	the	District	
office	at	847-758-4900.	

Thank	you	for	your	patience	and	for	your	continued	support	of	AHSD	25	and	our	community!	

This	event	is	in	partnership	with	ABC/25	and	we	thank	them	for	their	support	as	well!	

	

Sincerely,	

Adam	Harris	
Communications	Coordinator	

	


